
16 May 2017 

Ashleigh Pearson / National Official Correspondence Coordinator 
Official Correspondence Unit, the New Zealand Transport Agency 

official. correspondencenzta. govt. nz  

Dear Ashleigh/Official Correspondence Coordinator 

TRANSFER OF OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

Please find attached the following: 

• A request dated 4 May 2017, pursuant to the Official Information Act, from Harriet 
Gale seeking: 

"any relevant communications, documents, minutes or advice regarding why a 
Northwest Busway was elected not to be built as part of the current Western Ring 
Route upgrade?" 

• Our letter dated 16 May 2017 notifying Harriet Gale that the request is being 
transferred to you for response. 

This letter serves as a formal transfer of this request under section 14 of the Official 
Information Act. 

We have also undertaken a search of the Ministry's records. Despite reasonable efforts, 
we could not find any information within the scope of the request. 

Please handle the request accordingly. 

Yours sincerely 

14-tin Glynn 
Director Auckland 

for CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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